

29 April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 Final Report

The final Year 11 report is now available for your child through Go4schools. It can be accessed through the front page of our website: http://www.sohamvc.org/Go4Schools/

The reports include:

- A comment about your child's work over the course and a target to help them improve before exams begin
- Current grade the grade achieved in any assessments so far in the course
- Predicted grade this is a 'best estimate' of your child's grade at the end of the course based on the teachers' professional judgement (taking into account assessments and attitude in class)
- Attendance this academic year
- Behaviour this academic year

Head of Year's message

As Head of Year 11, it has been a genuine pleasure to work with the students throughout their GCSE years at Soham. Seeing them mature and grow into young adults who are prepared for the next stage in their education has been a privilege. I've been particularly impressed this year by their attitudes in class, their attendance at intervention and revision sessions, their conduct around school and their ambition to achieve at the highest possible level.

Exams are rapidly approaching and in a few short weeks, your child will be in the midst of them. We want to ensure you are confident in what you can do to support them through this period and that your child has the tools needed to make the required levels of progress. The school website has the revision timetable attached as well as the revision booklet, advice on using mark schemes and information to support your child's wellbeing during this important time. Subject areas on the website have detailed course overviews and students have been provided with links to online revision resources. The better organised your child is and the more regularly they revise, the more chance of success they will have. I encourage you to help them to make full use of the resources provided.

I wish Year 11 a successful exam season and look forward to celebrating their results in August.

I hope you find the information in the report helpful and please do not hesitate to be in contact if you have any concerns.

Yours faithfully,

Edward Slingsby
Deputy Headteacher
eslingsby@soham-college.org.uk

Chris Reay
Head of Year 11
creay@soham-college.org.uk

